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ISSUE: ENVIRONMENT 

Senator Owen H. Johnson was presented with a Certificate of Appreciation marking the 25th

Anniversary of Beach Cleanup on September 17, 2011 at Robert Moses State Park.  George

Gorman, Deputy Regional Director of the Long Island State Parks, made the presentation on

behalf of the American Littoral Society, in recognition of Senator Johnson’s 25 years of

dedicated work in organizing annual coastal cleanups on Long Island for International

Coastal Cleanup Day. 
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